
                                                                                     
 

1. The Morning service at Marton will be led by  

      1st  June         Ruth Lewis      

      8th June         Rev Charity Hamilton 

     15th June         Rev Hollings    - Holy Communion 

     22nd June       John Hinton 

     29th June         Circuit service at Trinity at 10.45 -Live streaming of Conference Service-                    

                             No service at Marton 

2. Flowers have been kindly donated by 

      8th  June        Linda Martin 

     15th June       Jean Nimmo 

     22nd June      Glenys Wildon 

 3. A very Happy Birthday this month to 

Ruth Asbury and Glenys Wildon (3rd June), Tony Thomas who will be 70 on 6th June,   

Sylvia Thompson our oldest member who will be 96 on 9th June, Brian Hammond (19th June), 

Brian Glover (24th June), and Valerie Dawson ( 27th June)  

Hope you all enjoy your special day. 

 

4. Happy Anniversary  Brenda and Tony Marriott celebrate their Diamond (60th) wedding 

anniversary on 27th June. Many congratulations to you both and hope you have a lovely day. 

 

5 Coffee Morning will be held at Church on Saturday 7th June from 10.00 am to 12 noon. 

Everyone welcome. 

 

6. The prayer book is at the back of the Church for anyone to add the names of people they want 

us to remember in our prayers. There is also a sheet in the foyer to add names to if you so wish. 

 

7 Family Committee. will meet again on Wednesday 18th June at 2.30pm ( venue to be agreed). 

It will be led by Rev Charity Hamilton and will consider further the ways of moving forward. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

8. Mens Fellowship  will take place at Grove Hill at 1.30pm on 30th May when the speaker will be 

Rev John Howard Norman who will talk about his walk along the Camino di Santiago. The group 

will also meet on 27th June when David Lyness will talk about ‘Theatrical experiences’  

9. Mary Thompson Fund – We have received a letter of thanks from the Mary Thompson fund for 

the money we have sent them over the past few months. They state that like so many 

organisations , they are having to help more people than ever. A collection plate for the fund is 

usually available after our communion service.  


